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Doug McDowell

From: Doug McDowell

Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 9:44 AM

To: 'Tricia Bowen'

Cc: Alyssa Neil; Asa Gillette; Taco Pope; Sabrina Robertson; Megan Sawyer

Subject: RE: R18-018

Tricia: 

 

The next available Public Hearing date for the BOCC would be January 14, 2019. We will update the agenda to show that 

you are requesting a continuance of this item. 

 

Doug McDowell, AICP | Principal Planner 
Nassau County|Planning and Economic Opportunity 
96161 Nassau Place|Yulee, FL 32097 
P: (904) 530-6300 E: dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com 

 

 

From: Tricia Bowen <tricia@gilletteassociates.com>  

Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 9:39 AM 

To: Doug McDowell <dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com> 

Cc: Alyssa Neil <aneil@nassaucountyfl.com>; Asa Gillette <Asa@gilletteassociates.com> 

Subject: R18-018 

 

Doug, 

 

Good morning. We are respectfully that this item be continued to the next BOCC meeting. Unfortunately we have a 

scheduling conflict.  

Please confirm receipt and advise to next BOCC date. 

 

 

  

Tricia Bowen, Office Manager 
Gillette & Associates, Inc. 
20 South 4th Street 
Fernandina Beach, Florida 32034 
Phone (904) 261-8819 
 


